Dearest Brothers,

Please accept this as my letter of intent to seek re-election for National Vice President of
Expansion at Alumni Association Convention 2024.

For those of you | haven’t had the pleasure to meet yet, my name is Sarah Cooperman
(she/her.) | joined Mu Beta Psi with Alpha Chapter in Spring 2011 and have been active with the
Alumni Association since 2015. While at NC State, | majored in Zoology and marched clarinet. |
now live in Landis, NC, just outside of Charlotte, with my partner Garrett (Nu alumnus), two
awesome kids, two pups Lucy and Nova, and our cat Chocolate Chip.

I am running again for the office of National Vice President of Expansion (NVPE) to continue the
work we have done on the Expansion Process overhaul, see the University of Central Florida
expansion effort through as far as it may progress, and begin active recruitment at identified
universities and colleges.

Over the past two years, we have done immense work to update and modernize our expansion
process. We have suspended the current expansion policy and procedures in favor of “guinea
piggying” the proposed new process. | want to continue to assist in tweaking, solidifying, and
implementing these changes in the next two years, as well as, actively inform and teach
Brothers of said changes. | am also fully committed to volunteering my time, expertise, and
resources toward the success of our expansion effort at UCF.

If re-elected, my main focus as NVPE would be to actively recruit for Mu Beta Psi at schools we
have determined a Chapter could thrive. | also hope to engage and involve many Brothers in the
expansion process and move us from a time of passive expansion once every decade into one
of dynamic expansion that our Fraternity is excited and proud to be a part of.

Thank you for your continued support and | look forward to seeing many of you in Indianapolis
at this year's Convention!

In music, service, and Brotherhood,

SamaﬁCooy.wmau

Sarah Cooperman
Alpha Spring 2011
910-545-9935



